Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Family Group Conference provision
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:


Are you holding Family Group Conferences, or similar meetings (if so what are they called) as a standard part of your process?

Answer:
We are currently holding Family Group Conferences as well as Network meetings as part of our intervention with children and families. 

Do you provide this service of Family Group Conferences or similar meetings internally or use an external provider (if so which provider)?

We have trained Family Group Conference Advisors inhouse who provide the service. 

How many Family Group Conferences or similar meetings do you hold on average per year?
There is approximately 50/60 Family Group Conferences held on average. (This is per family) 
Network Meetings are expected to be held on all children open to Children’s Social Care who are subject to a plan. This is practice which is in development with additional training and support being provided to aide Social Workers/ Practitioners to work with children, families and the extended network to ensure children’s wellbeing and safety. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
